
Christmas Events in  
St. Michael's Nursery and Infants School  

 

Thursday 
10th December 

Party Day for the whole school including Nursery 
 
School Christmas parties will be held throughout the day with party food and 
games. Children can come to school dressed in their party outfits or non-uniform. 
However, please ensure that you send suitable footwear and a warm coat for 
outside play. 

Tuesday  
15th December 

 
Christmas Lunch Day! 
 
The Cooks have been preparing for our lovely Christmas lunch. The children will 
have crackers to pull and hats to wear so it will be good fun! 

Friday  
18th December 

Christmas Jumpers 
 
This Year St Michael’s will raise money on Christmas Jumper Day for the very 
deserving charity, Hospice at Home. We are asking everyone to wear a festive 
jumper on our last day of autumn term 18th December and bring a suggested 
donation of £2 to support Hospice at Home West Cumbria.  This will help the 
charity to continue to provide palliative and end of life care to patients and their 
families in our local community. 
 
 

 

School closes at 1.15pm on Friday 18th December  

We re-open at 8.50am Tuesday 5th January 2021 (Rec, Year1, Year 2) 

Nursery (incl. 30 hours) start back at 8.50am on Wed 6th January 2021 

Please make any bookings for morning club before the end of term 

 
      On behalf of all the staff at St Michael’s,  

 We wish everyone a Happy Christmas 
                         And a restful and prosperous New Year 


